
Dear City Clerk:

Some loosening of the noise restrictions for special events like Rock the Park could actually be

beneficial to the City of London economically and culturally. I'm in agreement with those who

favour a little more compromise on this issue. You would see more trouble with a hockey game

than these events whichãraw a mixed crowd of folks. V/hat happens on New Year's Eve here?

Regards,

Nadine Marothy


